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To: <airportcomments@edlb.gov.hk>
cc:

Subject: Against partial privatisation of HK Airport
Urgent Return Receipt

Dear Sirs,

(1) I write to raise my personal objection to the propsoed partial privatisation of the Hong Kong Airport at the 
near future.

(2) Disneyland will commence operation in a few months, more and more people are permitted to travel from MaInland 
China to Hong Kong and only the sky is the limited. 

(3) China’s accession to WTO and hosting of the Olympic Game in 2008 would definitely cause the  Hong Kong’s Chak 
Lap Kok  Airport to  achieve a much more profitable business profile by 2009.

Tak Wong,
Partner,
Wong Shum & Co, 
solicitors,
Hong Kong
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